
Lucy  Leaf
ELLSWORTH
LD 1259
Hello Legislators,
  I, as a Maine resident, adamantly support LD 1259 believing that All People in our 
country deserve the constitutional right of due process.  ICE activity should be 
separate from police activity.  
I do not want my community to become afraid or wary of our  local police, nor do I 
want them forced to carry out ICE activities which distract from their purpose 
protecting our community.
Thank-you,
Lucy Leaf


